
Special Announcement of the National Fire Protection Association 
Issuance of Provisional Standard NFPA 3000™ (PS),  Standard for an Active 

Shooter/Hostile Event Response (ASHER) Program 
 

In compliance with ANSI Essential Requirements, Annex B, Section B.1.6, the National Fire 
Protection Association is announcing the issuance of NFPA 3000TM(PS), Standard for an Active 
Shooter/Hostile Event Response (ASHER) Program, 2018 edition, as a ANSI Provisional 
Standard.  NFPA 3000™(PS), was approved by the NFPA Standards Council and issued on 
April 11, 2018.    
 
Please be advised that NFPA will enter NFPA 3000™(PS) into a full revision cycle within 45 
days.  Upon entering cycle, the standard will be open for the submission of public input by 
anyone interested.  If you would like further information or need assistance in participating in the 
NFPA standards development process, please contact NFPA Standards Administration at 
stds_admin@nfpa.org or 617-984-7246. 
 
 
 


